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                                       A NOTE  

 

A NOTE FROM MRS HEFFER 
This week’s virtue has focused on ‘’HELPFULNESS”: 
 

 
 

SAFETY IN THE WATER! – This week the school had a visit from the RNLI who talked to the children about how 
to stay safe when swimming in the sea. With beach weather and a bank holiday weekend, they couldn’t have 
timed their visit better. Please see picture below for their presentation which included some very willing 
volunteers from the audience. 

  
 
FABULOUS FRIDAY – Today the children started the summer term Fabulous Friday sessions. Yet again the staff 
have planned a series of exciting enrichment activities. Just as a reminder, it will  be the turn of the Year 3 
pupils to visit Falmouth art gallery next Friday with Mrs Lea where they will enjoy an art workshop led by a 
member of staff from the art gallery.  
 
A SUCCESSFUL AND ENJOYABLE BINGO NIGHT – A great night was had by all during our annual chocolate 
bingo fund raising event on Friday last week. This well attended event raised over £250 for school funds. A big 
thank you to all who attended and to the generous donation of wonderful eggs and chocolate items. Although 
Mr Teasdale was feeling sad not to have won anything, he did not go home empty handeded following the 
kind donation of an egg from Mawgan Howell. Thank you for your Random Act of Kindness Mawgan.  

HAVE A GREAT BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND! 
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School Camp for Year 5 and Year 6 - Information letters re the year 5 and 6 Porthpean camp trip in July will be 
coming home with children on Tuesday (we are just awaiting quotes for the coaches to and from Porthpean).  
We anticipate the cost being in the region of £136 per child.  Please give this some thought over the week-end 
as we will be requiring deposits of £30 to be paid by the end of next week as we need to confirm numbers 
with Cornwall Outdoors by 8th May. 
 
Year 6 Penryn College induction day will be on Thursday 22nd June (for children transferred to Penryn College 
in September 2017).  More information to follow as soon as we receive it (but please note that you will need 
to transport your own child to and from Penryn). 
 
Sainsbury’s vouchers: If you receive more vouchers – we will be very pleased to receive them. 
 
TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS FROM THIS WEEK –  
Silver - Michael Ware 
Gold – Oliver Cunliffe 
Medal – Theo Michell, Anna Matthews, Sophie Woodrow, Jack Jamieson and Florence Dodge 
Badge – Isla Cameron, Ellen King and Mia Preedy 
 
RAK Club Nominations – This week Mr Teasdale nominated Mawgan Howell for giving him one of his Easter 
eggs at the chocolate bingo when he noticed that Mr Teasdale was looking very sad having won nothing. Mrs 
Brooks has nominated Miles Cameron for finding Jonty Bailey’s that he had lost on the grass area and then 
went on to help another child who needed help when climbing on the climbing frame. Cameron Caulkin has 
nominated William Best for asking him to join his team for tennis during the break time. Megan Ashton has 
nominated Eli Mitten for another child sort out the building bricks. Poppy Davies has nominated Sol 
Guimereas for sharing her chocolate bingo prizes with her when she hadn’t won anything. What a wonderful 
list of kind acts. Well done to you all!  

 
 


